






Dear Student:




[bookmark: _GoBack]Every tax season MaryMae Financial receives a high volume of calls regarding the issuing of 1098E /1099INT statements for qualified tuition, & student loan interest deductions on individual tax returns; for this reason, we are sending you this notice to explain why we do not provide this information.

According to regulations 26 United States Code (“USC”) Section 6050S and 26 Code of Federal Regulations (“CFR”) Section 1.6050S-3 of the Higher Education Act of 1965, a school must be eligible in order to deduct student loan interest or qualified tuition. 

The school or learning center you attended is not eligible due to the fact they are classified as Non-Title IV institutions. To define further, this means they are not eligible to participate in student aid programs administered by the Department of Education as stated in IRS Publication 17 (Section 35.)

We appreciate your understanding in this matter and please do not hesitate to contact us if you need additional information or if you have any other questions or concerns.


